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Video: Workers interviewed at Detroit jobs
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   The World Socialist Web Site sent a team of reporters
to speak to workers who were lining up for jobs and job
training at Cobo Hall in downtown Detroit, Michigan
on Thursday, March 12. Many spoke about
homelessness, especially among children, widespread
hunger and the extreme difficulty of finding jobs. See,
"Thousands line up at Detroit job
fair"http://wsws.org/articles/2009/mar2009/fair-
m13.shtml 
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